

July 14, 2023

Cindy Davis, Chair ICC Nominating Committee c/o Will Coffman International Code Council 900 Montclair Road Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear ICC Nominating Committee,

I would like to take this time to extend our support for Mr. Steve McDaniel in his bid for reelection to the ICC Board of Directors.

I have known Steve for many years and have witnessed firsthand his hard work and dedication to the Code Enforcement profession. He has served on countless committees and has been at the forefront of code development. He has served numerous organizations over his career and continues to do so. He was a founder of the New York C.E.D.A.R. program. A program that has been copied all over the country.

Steve has always been professional in his approach to everything he does. He is always willing to listen and consider opposing views. He does so, always with the aim of cooperation in the advancement of our profession. His concerns go beyond the code itself and includes the code professionals. He has proven himself continuously in his time as an ICC Director and I have no doubt that he would continue to do so if reelected.

On behalf of the Building Officials Association of Suffolk County, I am proud to offer our endorsement of Steve McDaniel.

Sincerely,

Thomas Maher BOASC - President